Grazebrook Primary School
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Telephone: 0208 802 4051
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Executive Headteacher: Ms Nicole Reid
Headteacher: Mrs Katie Beecroft

Wednesday 13th December 2023

Dear Year 1, 2 and 3 Families,

| am writing to share some news with you regarding Mr Joshua Middleton. Mr Middleton
has decided to embark on an exciting career change and will be joining the Civil Service in
January. While we are sad to see him go, we are also thrilled for him as he begins a new
chapter in his professional career.

We would like to thank him for all his hard work for the families and children of
Grazebrook and wish him all the best for the future.

From the 8th of January, Ms Joanna Ichim, Assistant Headteacher, will be returning to
Grazebrook 2 days a week as part of our leadership team. Many of you will already know
Ms Ichim as she was a teacher at Grazebrook for many years and was promoted to the
role of Federation Assistant Headteacher for Early Years whilst working here.

Ms Ichim and Ms Conlon will be your leadership points of contact from January.

Best wishes,

Kl Keaerept

Katie Beecroft
Headteacher



